
GRULAC-Nairobi common position on OECPR-4 
 
 
1. GRULAC is flexible on holding the next OECPR “back-to-back” with UNEA-4 on an exceptional 

basis, taking into account the short time available before the fourth Environment Assembly. 
 

2. However, after UNEA-4, going back to regular procedures must be ensured, as the adjustment 
of the biennial cycle of UNEA will have concluded. 

 
3. Holding the 4th OECPR “back-to-back” with UNEA must be accompanied with an efficient and 

effective use of the intersessional period, especially through meetings of the Committee of 
Permanent Representatives and its Subcommittee well in advance of the OECPR. 

 
4. GRULAC values the OECPR as one of the key mechanisms of the intersessional period. 
 
5. GRULAC considers that Member States should also analyze the future mandate and 

temporality of the OECPR. The GRULAC region will be open to engage with other regional 
groups and delegations. 


